Notice for a partition

4 Summarize this email

Shea Romero <shear@therhs.net= & Jun12, 2025, 2:17PM (6 days ago)

to andersonriskanalysis «

Good Afternoon,

Attached below 13 a letter to give notice of a partition that we are processing for our client. If vou have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you,
Shea Romero
Executive Assistant of RHS
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